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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401

1750 Chestnut Street Tower 1T .
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March 9, 1983
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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Suite 2900

101 Marietta Street, NW

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY - BROWNS FERRY NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 3 - DOCKET

NO. 50-296 - FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE DPR-68 - REPORTABLE OCCURRENCE
REPORT BFRO-50-296/82056 - REVISION 1

The enclosed report is a supplement to my letter to you dated December 22,
1982 concerning a drywell continuous air monitor operating in a degraded

mode because of moisture in the sample chamber. This report is submitted
in accordance with Browns Ferry unit 3 Technical Specification 6.7.2.b(2).

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

M
H. J. Greew
Director of Nuclear Power
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Document Control Desk
U.S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Records Center

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
Suite 1500

1100 Circle 75 Parkway

Atlanta, Georgia 30339

NRC Inspector, Browns Ferry ‘ ',ﬂ
/‘»_ -
L0 .
8303160531 830309
PDR ADOCK 05000338

1983—~TVA S0™ ANNIVERSARY

An Egqual Opportunity Employer



